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Brawley, CA 

On Saturday, April 13, 2024, at approximately 08:30 AM, a vehicle pulled up to the front of the Brawley 

Police Department.  The driver exited the car screaming for help, and the passenger, an adult female 

from Brawley, exited the vehicle and yelled that she was shot.     

Officers quickly responded to the victim and requested medical aid.  The victim was transported to 

Pioneers Memorial Hospital for treatment and is expected to make a full recovery.  Based on the 

preliminary investigation and evidence collected, the incident appears to be a targeted attack.  

This is an active and ongoing investigation, and anyone with more information about this incident is 

encouraged to contact Detective Salvador Melendez at (760) 344-2111. 

 

 

 


